
 

 

 

 

Dates may be subject to change - we will give parents as much notice as possible. 

 

Wednesday 10th November   Year 4 Class Mass - Church 

Thursday 11th November  Remembrance Day - 2 minute silence in school 11am  

Tuesday 30th November  Provisional date Open day - Reception 2022 

Wednesday 1st December   Year 6 Class Mass - Church 

Thursday 2nd December  Provisional date for Christmas Fayre 

Monday 6th December  Children’s after school BINGO 

Wednesday 22nd December   Break up for Christmas Holidays - 2pm 

 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

              IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR PARENTS 

 

We have received notification that some families may be entitled to Winter Fuel Grants from 

Liverpool City Council. These grants will be for families whose child receives Free School 

Meals. 

 

We would urge all our families to please make an application online for Free School Meals via 

Liverpool City Council Free School Meals website to check their eligibility. We know many 

parents have had a change in circumstances since Covid has happened. 

 

If you receive notification to say you are entitled please ensure you pass this information onto 

school as soon as possible. Unfortunately, school does not hear at the same time as families, 

so in order for us to ensure our records are completely up to date please email             

charles-ao@stcharlesliverpool.co.uk with the relevant confirmation you receive. 

 

Please ensure you make an application for EACH of your children if you have more than one 

child. 

We will only have one opportunity to submit this information to Liverpool City Council 
and once the information is passed on we will be unable to submit any further         

children.  It is  therefore imperative that you carry out this task and inform us as soon 
as possible. 
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Feast Day of Saint Charles Borromero 

The 4th November is the feast day of Saint Charles       
Borromero, our patron saint. He was a Cardinal and       
Archbishop of Milan from 1564 to 1584 he was born on 2nd 
October 1538 - Died on 3rd November 1584.  

He was responsible for significant reforms in the Catholic 
Church, including the founding of seminaries for the          
education of priests.  Saint Charles emblem is the word    
humilitas = humility which is a portion of the Borromeo 
shield.  

He is usually represented in art in his robes, barefoot,    
carrying the cross as Archbishop, a rope around his neck, 
one hand raised in blessing, thus recalling his work during 
the plague.  

Key Stage 2 children attended a special Mass in church on 
Wednesday to celebrate the life of St Charles. 

Parliament Week 

This week has been Parliament 
Week. The children have been busy 
with lots of activities including 
planting seeds. 

In this week the children learnt 
more about democracy, why we 
have laws and what Members of 
Parliament do.  

Just like seeds, a thriving            
democracy takes, time, patience and 
perseverance. Big changes can come 
from planting a small idea and 
watching it grow. 



 

Class 

Attendance & 
Lates for the this 

week 

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

95.14% 

 18 lates 

Reception 97.83%  

  3 lates 

Year 1 90.97% 

   2 lates 

Year 2 90.00% 

   1 late 

Year 3  94.72% 

1 lates 

Year 4 95.21% 

  3 lates 

Year 5 93.98% 

 3 lates 

Year 6 98.62% 

1 late 

Times Tables Rock Stars 

 

1.  Hughie 1.19 seconds 

2.  Kyle B 1.30 seconds 

3.  Yannis 1.19 seconds 

4.  Faith 1.98 seconds 

5.  Tilly 2.14 seconds 

Year 2 Ruben 15,865 

Year 3 Alan 174,161 

Year 4 Oliver  19,229 

Year 5 Hughie 14,345 

Year 6 Kyle 33,374 

The children have made a great start 
to the new leader table this week.   

We are also looking at the children’s 
speed in answering questions and have 
been amazed at our top speed of 1.19 
seconds!   

Well done Hughie - Amazing!!!! 

Class Top of the Pops! 
Speedy Top 5  

FACE COVERINGS 

 

School have been advised from   

Public Health that Face coverings 

must be worn when dropping off 

and picking up your child.   

 

 

Pupil of the Week 

We are extremely proud of all our 
children, however the staff are 
tasked with choosing just one child 
each work who has stood out amongst the others 
to receive a special award.  

Well done to all our winners. 

Class Pupil of the Week 

5th November 

Reception Nico 

Year 1 Hallie 

Year 2 Joshua 

Year 3 Dottie 

Year 4 Lily MB 

Year 5 Hughie 

Year 6 Shen 

Parents’ Evenings 

 

Thank you to everyone who has     
attended Parent’ Evening this week, 
we had a 97% attendance of parents.  

If you have been unable to attend, 
please message your child’s teacher 
to arrange a meeting or telephone 
conversation. 

Indoor shoes 

All the children in Year 1 - Year 6  MUST have black 

pumps to wear in school. The children will change 

into these after being outside. The will also change 

into them on PE days to go in the Hall. 

School Photos 
Next Wednesday is the last day for bringing 
in payments for school photographs. Please 
send the envelopes with your child to give to 
their class teacher.  


